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Monday 8th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you have all had a restful Christmas and New Year break.  I am delighted to welcome you and your 
children back to school today for their first full week of learning.  I am looking forward to an exciting term ahead 
of us. 
 
Upcoming Events 
There are lots of exciting things happening this term.  We are really looking forward to welcoming the Night Owls 
back in to school on Wednesday 17th January where the children will get to attend an assembly and have their 
photo taken with an owl.  On Monday 29th January, Year 5 and Year 6 have the opportunity to sing at Young 
Voices at the O2.  FOGPANS will be hosting their termly disco on Friday 2nd February for all of the children to 
enjoy.  There are so many more events that I could list for this coming term.  For a full list of events, please check 
our school website.  
 
Social Media 
As I stated in the last newsletter, we are now using Facebook and Instagram to promote what the children are 
doing within school. This is a great resource if you want to see pictures and information from the events that we 
hold. Please ‘Like’ our posts and ‘Follow’ us on Facebook and Instagram to stay up to date with what we are up 
to. 
 
Staffing 
Unfortunately, one of our teaching assistants, Debbie Beaven, will be leaving us on Friday 12th January.  I would 
like to thank Debbie for all of her hard work and commitment to the school over the last two years.  I would like 
to wish Debbie the best of luck in the future.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Nick Usher 
Headteacher 

mailto:admin@godstone.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.godstoneschool.co.uk/

